
                                     
   

 

 

 

-For immediate release  

July 18, 2025 
 

Emergency Power Interruption for Sturgeon Falls and Cache Bay, July 20 - 21 

(Sudbury, ON) – An emergency power outage will take place overnight from Sunday, July 20 at 10:00 p.m. to 
Monday, July 21 at 2:00 a.m., affecting all Greater Sudbury Hydro (GSH) customers in Sturgeon Falls and Cache 
Bay. 

The outage is required by Hydro One to complete urgent repairs to its transmission infrastructure. This emergency 
work will result in a temporary service interruption for GSH customers in the area. 

Customer Information and Safety Reminders: 

• Please turn off all computerized and sensitive electronic equipment prior to the outage. 
• Be aware that cordless phones, garage door openers, and other powered devices may not operate during 

the interruption. 
• For detailed tips on how to prepare before, during, and after a power outage, visit sudburyhydro.com 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank customers for their patience and understanding as 
this important work is completed. 
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Media Enquiries  
Claude Sharma / Communications Officer / claude.sharma@gsuinc.ca/ 705-918-2498 
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